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Working Group Update -

Provision of BM Data by Intermittent Generation



Summary of Terms of Reference

� Consider how the current arrangements for the provision 

of BM and OC2 Data could be amended to facilitate 
provision and BM participation by intermittent generation

� Develop proposals to change the Grid Code to 
accommodate amendments 

� Report to the Grid Code Panel by Feb 2010



Where we are

� 4 meetings have taken place and a 5th was planned for Jan 
2010 – Had to be cancelled due to heavy snow

� A number of potential solutions have been discussed 
including 

� Allowing PNs to be changed after Gate Closure 

� Use of MEL as proxy for PN (avoiding the need to 
change Gate Closure arrangements)

� Use of a Power Available Data i.e. the output from the 
PPM and the Bid/Offer not been accepted.

� NOTE Last meeting was cancelled due to weather

� AGREE Extend WG timescales and report to May 2010 

Panel


